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- CPC request to install crossing lights. December 7th meeting scheduled with CPC, Shanna to send us the agenda and meeting place.
- Bumps before the tunnel. Eric sent email on November 17th that Lawrence Lynch was in Harwich working on roots!
- Pursue Anniversary of the OCRT Celebration for 2018. Still scheduled for January meeting with the Cranberry Harvest Festival group, original OCRT opening was April 1998. Action: all members to Paul ideas on what we should do for the before our next meeting.
- New benches at the rotary. Eric has the boards and plans to pre-cut, drill and stain them before install them. Target to be done by early Spring, Paul committed to help install.
- Update map brochure. Bruce brought in various styles of maps for our review. Action: Bruce to contact Aly Sabatino at the town hall to see if there are any town generated OCRT maps.
- OCRT fencing. Linc sent a great email saying he will take care of the repairs of the split rail fencing. As of our meeting It looked like one post was replaced but as long as it's done by spring should be fine.
- Bikeways Charge. Was approved by the BOS. Action: Paul to send latest copy to Jamie to update our website 
- explore branding of OCRT. Shanna said that the Chatham Bikeways group was interested in setting up a joint committee for Map and signage. Action: Shanna will coordinate a January kickoff meeting with Harwich and Chatham Bikeways groups.
- Bikeways trail statistics. Bruce presented the great western and route 39 light trips / counts statistics by day and time. Annualized Great Western 60,000 and Route 39 45,000
- Next meeting December 20, 5pm chaired by Paul
